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From: Catherine Brookes[ce_brookes@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, 4 September 2009 3:28AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Redistribution of North SydneyNSW 

I do not support the proposed redistribution of the Neutral Bay area to Warringah. We 
must continue to be in the Milsons Point, Cammeray and Crows Nest as we are much more akin 
to these suburbs than those of Warringah. Our suburb is next to North Sydney, has the same 
traffic issues, parking issues and commercial considerations for both residents and 
business. After living abroad for many years I moved into this area because of the close 
proximity to North Sydney and Sydney CBO. Our transport system, bus, is one stop from the 
bridge and onto the city. 

I strongly reject the proposed changes. I want to remain in North Sydney for the Federal 
electorate. 

Yours sincerely 
Catherine Brookes 
6/115 Ben Boyd Road 
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